
 

 

Safeguarding Procedures at Denton 

At our school we consider the safeguarding of our children to be of 

paramount importance. Therefore, everyone on our site must be 

responsible for safeguarding and protecting children, and aware of our 

procedures. 

If you have a safeguarding or child protection concern about a child, 

discuss your concerns as soon as possible, before the child leaves for 

the day, with: 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL): Lara Blotz, Deputy Headteacher 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads (DDSL): Matt Doody, Lucy 

Hancock, Rachel Reffell, Tania Buss 

Safeguarding Governor: Abbie Thomas 

 

If you have a concern about a member of staff, discuss your concerns 

with the headteacher (Matt Doody). If you have a concern about the 

headteacher, discuss this with the chair of governors (Abbie Thomas). 

School contact details 

Telephone: 01273 513377 

Email: office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

 

East Sussex Children’s Services contact details 

Single Point of Advice (SPoA): 

Telephone: 01323 464222 

Email: 0-19.SPoA@eastsussex.gov.uk 

Referrals into Early Help and Social Care can also be made via SPOA 

 

Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO) contact details 

Telephone: 07825 782793 

After hours: 01273 335906 & 01273 335905 
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